
 Herbert Strutt Primary School 

Easter Hat Parade-March 2024 



Happy Easter to all of our families 



Well done to everyone! 

You all looked amazing in 

your imaginative hat           

designs.  

It was such a difficult job to 

pick a winner in each class-

after you had had clearly  

enjoyed creating your    

master pieces 

 


